
As a resident of Hadley Wood, I have always valued the green space which we have and 

therefore feel strongly that we should be protecting our Green Belt not building on it. 

I cannot see how we can justify building 160 new houses on the Green Belt.  The area 

identified represents a massive over development of the local area where we have very 

limited local amenities.  The school is a small primary school and most years over 

subscribed, the shops are limited and the extra cars would cause a very real problem with 

traffic and congestion. The area is also prone to flooding and drainage issues which again the 

development of such a large area would only worsen. 

The planned site is in the middle of two Conservation Areas and will adversely impact the 

setting and appearance of the whole area.  This is not, in my opinion, a sustainable 

development. 

I therefore object strongly to the development of this proposed site. 


